
Dr Fang-Fang Ji, 

Science Editor, Editorial Office 

Baishideng Publishing Group Inc 

 

Dear Dr Fang-Fang Ji, 

 

Re: Commentary on the Manuscript “Minimal invasive surgery for inflammatory bowel 

disease: Review of current developments and future perspectives” by Neumann PA, 

Rijcken E. (Manuscript #23720) 

 

Thank you for the email and the advices for the revision of the minireview, which I have 

completed and submitted. 

I would appreciate if the commentary is considered for publication together with the main 

review. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Many thanks and kindest regards 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Badri Shrestha MS MD FRCS FACS 

Consultant Surgeon 

Sheffield Teaching Hospitals NHS Trust 

UK 

 

 

 


